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In appreciation of donors to Millersville University, the Tribute Reception provided an opportunity for fellowship 
and greetings from Millersville University President Dr. Daniel Wubah and members of the President’s Cabinet. 
Students from the “Imagine the Possible” campaign were in attendance at the event, along with displays 
exemplifying the positive impact of scholarship support on student success.   

 
Gift Club Member Recognition: 
 
Hobbs-Wickersham Society: 
Inaugurated in 1998, the Hobbs-Wickersham Society recognizes individuals who will ensure the long-term 
stability and growth of Millersville University through their estate plans, with gifts of any amount. More than 200 
friends, retirees and alumni have invested in our students with planned gifts to the University since planned 
gifts were first recorded at Millersville University.  
 
1855 Society: 
The 1855 Society is named after the year in which the Millersville Normal School was established. Members of 
the 1855 Society include individuals whose contributions, while living, total or exceed $25,000 of lifetime giving, 
and businesses and organizations which have donated $100,000 or more in total.   
 
Trustees’ Council Annual Gift Club: 
Donors who have made gifts in the amount of $10,000 or greater during the last year are members of the 
Trustees’ Council Annual Gift Club.  

        
         
         Visit millersville.giftlegacy.com for more information about  
      planned giving and leaving your legacy at Millersville University. 

 

 

 

 


